
NE 5th Avenue Sidewalk 
Improvements Project from     
Boca Raton Road to US 1


This project was sponsored by the City of Boca 

Raton through application to the Palm Beach 

Transportation Planning Agency and                 

City of Boca Raton resolution 146-2017. 




Start Date: Jan. 11, 2021


Estimated Completion: Fall 2021

 



Project Scope:


▪ 6-foot concrete sidewalk installation 
on the west side of NE 5th Ave. 


▪ Driveway, curb and gutter 
replacement to align with new 
sidewalk installation


▪ Minor signage and pavement 
marking upgrades


▪ Minor landscaping relocation and 
irrigation repairs




Traffic Impacts:


▪ Lane closures are permitted 9:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through 
Friday


▪ Work will be done in phases to 
reduce impacts to motorists and 
pedestrians 


▪ Sidewalk detours will be in place   
when needed


▪ Pedestrian access will be 
maintained at all times




Contact Information:


Bodler Barthelemy, P.E.

FDOT Project Manager  
bodler.barthelemy@dot.state.fl.us

(561) 592-6375


Jennifer Valmer

FDOT Project Administrator 

jennifer.valmer@dot.state.fl.us

(561) 598-9234


Meredith Cruz

FDOT Community Outreach Specialist    

mcruz@corradino.com

(561) 641-6440 


Elsa Tellez

City of Boca Raton Chief Construction 
Inspector 

etellez@myboca.us

(561) 416-3424
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Please visit www.d4fdot.com for future progress photos.

http://www.fdot.com/

